

Office of Research Services 4401 University Drive Lethbridge, Alberta, Canada T1K 3M4 Phone 403.329.2747 Fax 403.382.7185 www.uleth.ca/rch

September 6, 2012

GFC Library Committee Report

The GFC Library Committee met twice during the 2011-12 Academic year. Reports for information were given concerning Scholarly Communication/Open Access and the University Archives. Committee members expressed a desire to meet more frequently with the result that monthly meetings were booked. Committee members expressed a desire to reinstate a joint meeting between members of the Professional Librarians Committee and the library liaison representatives from across campus; it was decided to host this in the library in September 2012. [due to the reassignment of the University Librarian to the Interim Dean (Internationalization) and the appointment of an Acting University Librarian, the timing of this meeting may need to change]

Clusin Mussbaue MV Submitted by Alison Nussbaumer, Interim Dean (Internationalization)

Previous Chair, GFC Library Committee